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Dear Mr. Desai: 

The NJDEP is in receipt of UST closure report dated October 16, 2000. The Army has requested to receive a 
No Further Action approval letter for this report. This letter approves the NFA request for the following UST 
located on the Charles Wood area of the Fort Monmouth site: 

Bldg.# 
3021 

The NJDEP has determined that the Army has performed the remedial actions in a manner consistent or in 
excess of the regulatory requirements, specifically the Technical Requirements For Site Remediation (N.J.A.C. 
7:26E ~ ~.). Soils with contamination in excess of the NJDEP residential cleanup criteria have been 
excavated arid the Army has provided documentation that assures us that all sources of contamination 
have been remediated. 

The NJDEP does have some concern that the tank was found to be leaking in November 1989 and it was not 
fully investigated until October 2000. These concerns are somewhat allayed by the fact that contamination 
was not expected nor found. 

If you should have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at (609) 633-7232 or via 
E-mail. 
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